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Oregon Spice Company Issues Allergy Alert on Undeclared Sesame in Johnny's Parmesan Garlic

Seasoning

http://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/oregon-spice-company-issues-allergy-alert-undeclared-sesame-johnnys-parmesan-garlic-seasonin

g

Oregon Spice Company, Portland, OR is recalling Johnny's Parmesan Garlic Seasoning 5oz because it may contain undeclared sesame. People who have an allergy or

severe sensitivity to sesame run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product.
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